January 9, 2025

Office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara

105 East Anapamu Street, Room 407

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to protest the proposed Santa Barbara County Wine Improvement District (SBCWID)
and levy of an assessment on wine tasting facilities.

Please contact me with any questions at 805.689.3569 or ryan@carrwinery.com.

Sincerely,

Ryan Carr
Owner
Carr Winery Inc.

WIWI.CArTIvinery.com 414 N. Salbsipuedes St. Santa Barbara, CA 93103 } (805) 965-7985



